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Executive Summary

1. Purpose

1.1.  The report before Council sets out a motion received from Councillor
Lee Cowen which has been seconded by Councillor Jeremy Gardner.

1.2. Council is asked to consider and debate the motion prior to it being
referred to the Adur Joint Strategic Sub-Committee for determination
under provisions set out in paragraph 14 of the Council Procedure
Rules (part 4 of the Council Constitution - Rules of Procedure).

2. Recommendations

2.1. The Council is asked to debate the motion, as set out in Annex A to
this report, prior to its referral to the Adur Joint Strategic
Sub-Committee for consideration and determination.
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3. Context

3.1 A motion on notice has been received from Councillor Lee Cowen,
(attached as Annex A).

3.2 The content of the motion is relevant to a matter in relation to which the

Council has powers or duties and which specifically affects the District.

4, Issues for consideration

4.1 Motions considered by Full Council are done so under part 14 of the
Council’'s Procedure Rules and are debated under rules set out under part
16 of the Council Procedure Rules.

4.2 The Council is asked to debate the motion under these rules accordingly.
5. Financial Implications
5.1 The financial implications associated with this motion will be considered

by the Adur Joint Strategic Sub-Committee following its referral.

6. Legal Implications

6.1 Rules concerning motions are set out in the Council’s Constitution under
section 14 of the Council’'s Procedure Rules.

Background Papers
None.



Annex A

NOTICE OF MOTION - ESTEEM

This council acknowledges:

the sterling work carried out by ESTEEM, a local youth charity committed to supporting
young adults aged 14-26 in overcoming personal complex challenges, allowing them to
thrive and make a valuable difference to our communities.

For the past decade, ESTEEM has partnered successfully with this council with a record that
is acknowledged at the national level, advising national third-sector organisations, including
UK Youth, Young Minds and Buttle UK.

Several of the council's members went to the open day on the 26th September and learned
about the work firsthand from its inspiring young adults and dedicated staff. Members also
learned about the history of the charity and its base at the Old School House on Ham Rd,
Shoreham-by-sea. It was clear that the unique fabric of the building is conducive to the work
being carried out by the charity.

This council resolves to:
explore all options to keep this public building in the community with ESTEEM as its tenants.

Proposed by: Lee Cowen
Seconded by: Jeremy Gardner



